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SOUTH AFRICAN RADIO LEAGUE
WEST RAND BRANCH
LIST OF COMMITTEE MEMBERS AND PORTFOLIOS

NAME CALL SIGN PORTEOLIO TELEPHONE
Cedar Ryan Z256JQ Chairman 763-6929 (H)
636-3436 (W)
Sarel Rossouw ZS6APO Vice 768-2091 (H)
Chairman
Civil
Protection
Rina Wessels ZR6RM Secretary 766-3847 (H)
Karen Burger ZS6KBM Treasurer 679 1210 (H)
Philip Conradie ZSCON Clubhouse 763-4673 (H)
Keith Liddle ZS6AGF Special 766-3293 (H)
Projects
Dave Lloyd ZS6ACC Catering 763-5128 (H)
Nick King ZS6NIC HAMNET 763-4333 (H)
Wally Sime ZS6WAL Contests 672-7958 (H)
Special
events
Johann van Z56JVV Repeaters 955-2788 (H)
Vuuren
Garth Blain ZS6BXT Training 672-6161 (H)

BRANCH DETAILS
POSTAL ADDRESS: P. 0. Box 562 Roodepoort 1725
TELEPHONE NUMBER: (011) 475-2368
LOCATION OF CLUBHOUSE: Kroton Street, Weltevreden Park

BULLETIN TIMES AND FREQUENCIES.

SUNDAYS : 11:15 start call in of stations
11:30 bulletin starts
145,025/,625 Mhz (West Rand repeater)
7,066 Mhz.

MEETING DATES AND TIMES:

Branch meetings: 2nd Monday of the Month
QRP/Construction Group and Ist Monday of the Month (unless
Satellite interest group: otherwise advised.)

Committee meetings: Last Monday of the Month

Radio Examination classes: Every Wednesday Night.
ALL MEETINGS START AT 19:30




FROM THE CHAIRMAN'S DESK......

What a way to start off this month's column; the Easter Road
Safety Campaign just finished and we are full swing again to
assisting various Local Authorities with communications for the
last week of April. Just when we thought we could go back to ham
radio like it used to be !! Nevertheless good fun.

We have had a number of inserts on the weekly bulletin concerning
the Easter Road Safety Campaign so I don't wish to repeat all of
them here but there are members who are not able tc listen to the
program on a Sunday Midday but certain must be done. First of all
a big thank you to those who erected the station; Jeff ZS6AUG,
Chris ZS6RI, Craig ZR6REV and of course Rad ZS6RAD who was tha
main "mover and shaker" in this event. Thanks to all of you for
the time spent in making this one of the technically best
stations. In the 12 hours that I spent there nothing went wrong.
Which cannot always be said for other stations of this nature.
Those of you who did not participate, well you missed an
opportunity to put the fun back into Amateur Radio. Sitting in
the control room and assisting the Directorate of Traffic Safety,
Police as well as the Taxi Association was eye-opening. Now we
can get an appreciation of the effort which goes into making the
roads safe for all users. Last but not least it also gives one
the opportunity to meet other Amateurs and simply sit and chat;
our days are so busy that these short social interludes are few
and far between. [ was lucky enough to be partnered with Robbie
ZR6RAP and Ray ZS6RAE both of whom kept me fully occupied for the
two 6 hour shifts. If either of you read this column, thanks guys
and lets hope for the same convivial surroundings the next time
we meet.

By the time this magazine arrives in your post box, the national
election will be over and so I am not going to dwell on the
activities of the Amateur Radio operators over this period. But
as always "thank you" to those who made the time available to
assist with communications.

PAKIT ? PACK IT ? PACKET ?

How many times have we heard this and whilst being aware of what
it is but have always laboured under the misapprehension that it
costs megabucks to join the revolution. Well thanks to Vic ZS6SZ
and Nick ZS6NIC (sounds like a concert hall turn !!) we have been
able to offer members the opportunity to build the BAYCOM kit at
a cost of R90-00. As a result we now have 4 stations QRV busy
swopping mail amongst the rest of the community in South Africa
and world-wide. Now that so many members have this at their
disposal input for ANODE will no doubt come in thick and fast as
this provides an ideal opportunity to get information to your
editor / chairman. Talking about ANODE, a number of people have
expressed an interest on how this publication is put together.
Well, it's simplicity itself. I use Word Perfect v5.1 to write
the articles. You will notice that each section is usually a full
page long; this makes the photocopying and layout easy. Sometimes
we have to put in a short "filler" on one of the inside pages.
Once the typing has been done and the layout / format finalised,
Keith ZS6AGF attends to the job of reducing the pages to AS5!
Thereafter, it is copied with the envelope stuffing ( yes that







